
HB 218 -- LICENSE PLATE COVERS

SPONSOR: Crossley

Currently, a license plate may be encased in a transparent cover as
long as the plate is visible and its reflective qualities are not
impaired. This bill requires that the license plate cover be a
transparent nontinted cover.

This bill is the same as HB 2339 (2024).


